September 12, 1974

Ms. Kathleen Murphy
6601 Broadway

Bronx, New York 10471
Dear Ms, Murphy:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of §5.00,
which you were kind enough to give to Saint Vartan Cathedral, We
algo Thank you for your letter.

Qur receipt number 18913 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Siran Terzibaghian
Office of the Primate



